
 

 

 

 

From: AMO Communications [mailto:communicate@amo.on.ca] 

Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 7:50 PM 

Subject: AMO Policy Update - Welcome Fire News 

November 15, 2018 

Welcome Fire News 

After years of relentless municipal work and advocacy, the province has introduced draft legislation 
that will, if passed, deal with two key advocacy priorities. 

It will provide double hatter firefighters with more legislative protection than they currently have. 
Secondly, it will 'rebalance' fire arbitration in several ways. The Ontario government has listened 
and is taking action that will help our communities. 

Protecting Double Hatters: 

The province has provided, through this bill, a set of legislative protections that we are hopeful will 
allow double hatters to continue to serve their communities as dedicated volunteers. The legislation 
will better enable smaller communities to have these well-trained firefighters within their fire 
services. 

Ontario's municipal governments, communities, the double hatters and many from the front lines of 
the fire services loudly applaud this provincial action. The rest of North America protects double 
hatter firefighters and now Ontario will too. 

Fire Services Arbitration: 

It is our expectation that proposed amendments to the Fire Protection and Prevention Act will 
provide Ontario's municipal governments with a better platform to advance their interests at 
arbitration. The proposed legislation provides new interest arbitration criteria that will allow a 
municipal government to advance arguments about its fiscal health. By moving to a single 
arbitrator model, which parallels the police IA model, the proposed legislation also signals the clear 
possibility for more timely decisions. 
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